
Dear Friends and Supporters,    Can you believe that tomorrow we will be driving for a week to 

Colorado.  Packing up the kids and the minivan, we’re off on our 

cross-country adventure. We’re looking forward to our time in Fort 

Collins as we study and deepen our knowledge, understanding and love 

for the Lord and his Word.  It’s such an amazing privilege.

    While we look forward to our classes this summer, we know that 

when we return another new school year will be upon us.  Jen and 

I have been so blessed to see the Lord’s hand in our work here at 

UMass.  But one thing, that we sense with urgency is the need for a 

devoted time of prayer and fasting.  We know that God must move and 

continue to pour His Spirit out in a profound way for us take it to the 

“Next Level”.  And that is our heart’s desire.

    One thing we will be lifting up in pray for next year 

is our freshman strategy.  We plan on 
focusing on the freshmen dorms to 
develop relationships with freshman 
as they arrive to UMass and share 

Postcard            

       from Mike

Hi everyone,

     Sorry if this seems awkward since 

I don’t know all of you that well but 

this is something that I really want to 

say. I’ve had a really tough time in the 

past few years and I haven’t had many 

friends. When I joined Cru through the 

advice of Nick Li, I didn’t know what 

to expect but I knew that I needed to do 

something to try and make friends 

because I’ve been dealing with a terrible 

loneliness. Not only was I welcome with 

open arms but your kindness contin-

ues to surprise me every day. I’ve never 

had people calling 

me daily ask-

ing if I wanted 

to do something. 

I’ve finally found 

a group of people who I 

can be myself around. Every one 

of you has had a part in making me 

feel like a brand new, better, happier 

person. I only hope that one day I can 

return the favor to each and every one 

of you. I hope we keep in touch over the 

Summer.

       
     God bless you all, my friends

   Mike G. (UMass Junior)
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If you would like to fi nancially partner with our ministry, please give us a call or send your check to the address below.
Please make checks out to “Campus Crusade for Christ” with our staff account number (#0569044) in the memo.
● Joseph & Jenny Chau ● 162 Farview Way, Amherst, MA 01002 ● 413-230-0189 ● mailbox@sillysheep.net ●


